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“ROTARY CONNECTS THE WORLD”

September 26th, 2019
Basic Education & Literacy Month 
IN THE LANCE THIS WEEK
Solly Macys, Nanaimo KettleBell Club
Rotary Information 

FUTURE EVENTS

October 2nd      - Directors’ Meeting

October 3rd      - Mark Swain

                          Mayor of Lantzville

October 10th    - Jen Cody

                          Nanaimo FoodShare

DUTY ROSTER – October 3rd, 2019
Greeters:   Manikel/Werezak    Cash :  McFadden Sgt-Arms: Lobay             Invocation :  Walker
Introductions:   Bergin    Foundation:  Valsangkar

Rotary Minute: Cameron
	ROTARY CLUB OF LANTZVILLE

MISSION STATEMENT

Joining in fellowship to support growth and development in education and health for those less fortunate in our local and international 
Communities.


VISITORS AND GUESTS

Joining us for breakfast were Aleta Crawford – a many years ago Rotary exchange student, personal trainer Solomon Macys, exchange students Catherine Chin from Taiwan and Igor Kowalski from Poland. 
BIRTHDAYS, ANNIVERSARIES

This week, birthday wishes to Stephen Cochrane and David Lobay.  
HEALTH OF THE CLUB
No news = good news!
CLUB PRESIDENT

BARRY SPARKES
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Barry described us as a very happy, boisterous crowd.  Remarkably, on September 26th the club will be serving its 54th 7-10 breakfast.   
Barry knew…on this day in 1580 Sir Francis Drake completed his circumnavigation of the world; in 1909 Canadian Governor General Lord Grey, kicked off the Canadian Football league with his presentation of the Grey cup. 
Education is what remains after one has forgotten what one has learned in school years. 

…Albert Einstein


     FOUNDATION

 $ 100 contributed to the Rotary Foundation.  Many thanks!  Jodie Williams had the lucky ticket drawn for $ 17.    

SERGEANT AT ARMS – DAVID LOBAY
 Commenting on sharing this morning with Solly (her calming partner), Rachel highly recommends the Ladysmith restaurant ‘Plantitude’. Happy $ from Stephen, he and Shawna welcomed a new puppy to their home.  Neil was delighted to win the 50-50 draw at his most recent golf outing. Sheila told us about an interesting Nanaimo group ‘100 Women Who Care’. They meet ¼ ly for one hour and by secret ballot, vote for one of three charities. The one with the most votes gets a $ 100 cheque from each member.   Happy $ from Jodie, a slower life is good. Happy $ from Barry, he recently took part in his Mom’s 93rd birthday celebration in Beaver Lodge.  Barry’s ticket was drawn and once again, no joker. Next week’s pot is $ 400.            

ROTARY MINUTE – TESSA BELL

Tess gave a report on the second phase of teacher training in Lesotho.  Thanks to funding from our Club, ‘Help Lesotho’ was able to provide 4 days of teacher training workshops.  The final two days were conducted at the end of July. 38 teachers from 38 different primary schools took part in the workshops. Take away recommendations from the April workshops were reviewed, discussed and modified.    New information was provided by the Ministry of Health who delivered a (shocking) training session on HIV prevention, statistics and treatment.  In another training session, a police officer taught teachers how to identify abuse, particularly in children.  The post training survey confirmed participants were more confident, had improved self-esteem, were more hopeful for their future and prepared to take action for the benefit of others.  The teachers and trainers deeply appreciated our investment.           

MAKING A DIFFERENCE
Forty years ago, Aleta Crawford went to Australia as a Rotary Exchange student. Briefly, she told us how this experience changed her life.  In Aleta’s words “Rotary you are the best!” 
[image: image2.jpg]



NANAIMO KETTLEBELL CLUB
Solly Macys, together with Rachel Robertson gave us an interesting presentation about the weight lifting sport of kettlebell.  The sport began in the 1970’s in Russia, Lithuania and the Ukraine. It   has spread to be popular and practiced worldwide.  Like many other sports, it gives a broad demographic the opportunity to reach high levels of fitness and performance in a fun and rewarding environment.  In competitions there are team and individual events with different weight categories – i.e. 16kg, 24kg, and 32 kg.  Competitions are held in many locations including Nanaimo. The traditional movements in kettlebell sport are the snatch, jerk and long cycle. The typical competition set is 10 minutes. The objective is to perform as many legal repetitions in that time frame as possible.  The Nanaimo Club welcomes people of any age and fitness background to join them and share with fellow members the social and physiological benefits of kettlebell sport. Thank-you Solly for bringing kettlebell sport to our attention and for your passionate presentation!   
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SOLLY MACYS

‘WORDS OF WISDOM’

Like many of us, Solly’s career path has taken him on a variety of journeys.  Along the way he has earned coaching, instructor and judging qualifications in weightlifting and Kettlebell and received accolades in many other sports. 

In Coach Solly’s words “I am just another guy chasing his dreams and not unselfishly. I have learned over the years from others smarter than me, that if you are honest with yourself and how you want to spend your time, you will never work a day in your life.” 
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“Sometimes it is difficult to know your place in the world and where you fit in. I have discovered that I can only understand who I am by the impact I make on others. My clients make their opinions about me based on what they take away from coming to our gym. I depend on their feedback and I take pride in their accomplishments. Your purpose, vocation, words, or actions will never be about you or the message you intended, but rather how that message is received by those around you. The moment you think your voice is the most important one in the room is the moment you stop growing and people quit listening.”  
CLUB BUSINESS
At the September meeting, the five club presidents discussed starting a ‘RibFfest’ in 2020. The proposed early Summer timing does not work.  

Ongoing, our club needs to fill the vice president position. This person would become president in July 2021. 
SUBMISSIONS, UPCOMING EVENTS

October 18th -  Interact Fun Fair @ Pleasant Valley

                         Contact Jodie for details

October 19th – YOUTH-A-POLOOZA

                         Contact  Stephen for more details
October 24th – World Polio Day
NANAIMO ROTARY YOUTH EXCHANGE
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Taking in some Nanaimo history at the Bastion are inbound Igor Kowalski from Poland, rebound from Germany, Katie and inbound Catherine Chan from Taiwan. Catherine fired the cannon. 

Fellow Rotarians

Thanks to you, Rotary Works. Thanks to Rotary, the world is a better place.
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